www.seaford-northps.vic.edu.au

SEAFORD NORTH NEWSLETTER

School Mission Statement

Our mission is to provide all Seaford North Primary School students with a high quality, challenging, global education which develops compassion and respect. We provide engaging learning opportunities that includes essential knowledge, concepts, skills and attitudes, enabling students to transfer these to new situations necessary in a rapidly changing world.

We are committed to differentiation so that students work at their level and are able to make decisions about their learning in line with the curriculum. We encourage students to take responsibility with their learning so that they can be purposeful and make a difference to themselves and their world.

7TH FEBRUARY, 2018

Phone: 9786-5674

Dear Parents, Students and Friends of Seaford North,

Welcome Back

I do hope that everyone has had a relaxing and rejuvenating break and that all students are eager to be back at school. A very warm welcome to the many new families joining our school community and of course our new staff members.

I would like to thank the staff for the many hours spent organising their classrooms and the Administrative team who have been at school for several weeks leading up to the commencement of the school year.

This year we continue our journey in becoming an accredited International Baccalaureate World school, aiming for full accreditation by the end of February!

The first day of the new school year is always an exciting one, particularly for our Foundation students. Our Foundation parents received a very special welcome with a lovely 'Tears and tissue care pack' thanks to our wonderful Parents and Friends Club. Thank you to the many parents who stayed to have a coffee and chat in our courtyard, it was lovely to get to know you better.



















Parent Teacher Meet and Greets.

We will conduct two afternoons where you will have the opportunity to meet with your child's classroom teacher for 10 minutes. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to share information about your child and enable the important partnership to form between you and your child's teacher, a vital component to your child's wellbeing.

These will be held for years 1 to year 6 from 3.50pm to 6.00pm on Monday 18th February and Tuesday 19th February 2019.

Please Note: Grade 1R - Teacher Rachael Watson

Interview days and dates available are:

Monday 18th February and Wednesday 20th February 2019. (3.50pm to 6.00pm).

Please book all interviews on-line using Compass.

I encourage all parents to come along and take up these opportunities for involvement in your child's education.

We look forward to meeting our many new parents, as well as catching up with current parents, over these first few weeks.

Christmas Concert 2018

Kids were great as were our Parent and Friends and teacher choir. Well done everyone involved, especially Jaqui O'Leary who coordinated the event. We finally got there!!!





Stars of the Week



Kind regards Lee Murnane

